
 
 

 

 
Flying WILD introduces students to bird conservation 
through school bird festivals and hands-on classroom 
activities. The main purpose of the Flying WILD: An 
Educator's Guide to Celebrating Birds is to provide 
activities that teach middle-school students about 
birds, their migration, and what people can do to help 
birds and their habitats. 

 
 
WHAT:   Flying WILD Educator Workshop 
 
WHERE: Videoconference 
 
DATE:           February 6, 2021 8:30 a.m.–12:00 p.m. 
    
COST: $15.00 per person 

 

 

You will receive the Flying WILD Curriculum Guide, multi-disciplinary and instructionally 
sound educational activities for middle school students.   
 

 The Guide's many activities can be used to teach classroom lessons or to initiate 
service-learning projects that help birds and their habitats.   
 

The Guide helps middle-grade students, teachers, and community volunteers implement 
a bird festival at their school.  
 
To register go online to https://georgiawildlife.doubleknot.com/selection/73913. A 
confirmation e-mail will be sent one week prior to the workshop with the videoconference 
details. For additional information, contact Amber Barrow at amber.barrow@dnr.ga.gov or 
at 770-784-3059.  
 

 


